A1l schools in Tahoe basin
open on Friday

Ma Nature did not let weather forecasters down — she brought
at least 6 inches of white stuff to South Lake Tahoe and Kings
Beach, 8 inches in Meyers, 2 inches at Round Hill and 4 inches
at the top of Kingsbury Grade on Thursday, with more on its
way .

Snowplow drivers have been busy. This means schools throughout
the Lake Tahoe Basin are open.

However, a winter weather advisory remains in effect for the
Lake Tahoe-Truckee area through 4pm Friday. While the white
stuff was not falling this morning, expect more to come in the
afternoon. Another 2-5 inches are forecast above 7,000 feet,
with 1-4 inches below that elevation.

“The cold and unstable nature of this system favors the
development of narrow heavy snow bands, which can produce
significantly higher snowfall amounts over a small area,” the
National Weather Service in Reno says. “Snowfall rates of 1 to
2 inches per hour are likely in the heavy snow bands.”

Temperatures will remain cold, with single digits overnight
Saturday. The sun will come out Sunday before the next system
moves in Tuesday.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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